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PRICE DANIEL, JR.

SPEAKER

April 4, 1973

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your thoughtful letter and for your kindness
in providing me with a copy of Among the Valiant, the
American G.I. Forum's book by Raul Morin concerning
the contributions of Mexican American citizens during World
War II, the Korean War and the war in Vietnam.

I appreciate having the book and very much look forward to
reading it. As a student of history and one who loves Texas,
I recognize the great contributions of the Mexican American
to our State and Nation.

Your comments about my efforts as Speaker, as well as you r
support and assistance, are most encouraging. It was a
pleasu re to visit with you when you dropped by my offi ce with
Representative Truan, and I hope that we may have another
opportunity to talk again in the not too distant future.

Sincerely,

Price Daniel, Jr.

PD jr/ar


